Dear Dr. Wachasundar and entire team from Cochlea Pune for Hearing &Speech,

Congratulations on reaching the milestone of 25 years of selfless service to the children with hearing loss.

It has been my proud privilege to work with you for Cochlear Implants.                          

I appreciate your sincerity,diligence and affection with which you serve the cause, and your desire to progress in the field.
                                                                                                                                                  
I am confident that you have a bright future ahead and many more patients will benefit from your care.

God Bless.

	Padmashree Dr.Milind Kirtane													
	ENT Surgeon
